OCTOBER 6, 2021

FALCON HAPPLENINGS

The Official Newsletter of the Fairview South PTA

PTA ROOM PARENTS

Dear 2021-2022 PTA Room Parents,

Thank you for volunteering! One of the wonderful
benefits of being a member of the PTA is the
opportunity to be a Room Parent for your child'’s
classroom. It's a fun and rewarding opportunity to
make a positive difference in the classroom.

The PTA is hard at work trying to create many fun
and memorable activities for all the Fairview South
students. But we still need your help!

K-4th grade classroom parties are primarily funded
by the $7 per child fee we are currently collecting.
The remaining money and the $7 per child fee
collected from the 5th-8th graders goes to help
show our appreciation for our hard-working
teachers, during the month of May.

Please help us provide fun games and activities for
our students during the 4 classroom parties and
help us provide a special thank you to our
wonderful teachers, by returning the forms in the
envelopes that were provided, along with $7 per
child. We accept cash or check (payable to Fairview
South PTA). You can also go online to pay if that is
your preference.

Room Parent/Teacher Appreciation Party Fees
Purchase here:
https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store/items
(522525

OUR SECOND GENERAL MEETING WILL BE
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 10TH, 2021, ON
ZOOM. ZOOM LINK WILL BE SENT OUT AS
WE GET CLOSER TO THE MEETING DATE.
PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING US, BUT IT IS
NOT A REQUIREMENT OF BEING A MEMBER
OF THE PTA.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE
CONTACT US AT OUR NEW EMAIL
ADDRESS: PTA@FAIRVIEW72.COM



The Fairview PTA
invites you to
attend an
informational
webinar to learn
about equity.

Drgka Wana' Wells
CEO of Wells Equity, LL!

Closing the
Divide

GOING BEYOND EQUALITY
AND GETTING TO EQUITY

Defining Understanding Practical Steps to
Develop Your

Equity Lens and
Support Your

Child

Equity and Systems of

Equality Oppression

Wednesday October 27, 2021
7:30-8:30pm

- Equity Webinar:

The word equity is popping up more frequently lately: equity
committees, equity audit, equity officers. Are you curious about what
it means and the difference between equity and equality? Are you
interested in getting involved in this conversation but want some
background information and basic definitions? Are you wondering
how this might apply to your family?

The PTA Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion committee would like to
invite you to attend a one-hour webinar on Wednesday, October 27th
from 7:30-8:30pm presented by Dr. La Wanna Wells, CEO of Wells
Equity, and Chief Equity Officer in our own Niles Township District
219. To register for this free event, sign up here:
https://forms.gle/zDji37aAak4yiJDZA Please see the attached flyer
for more information. Questions? Email pta@fairview72.com



Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat:

This year we will be having an outdoor celebration on
Saturday, October 30th, from 2-4pm, in the Fairview South
Rear Parking Lot.

Some of the main activities include a Trunk-or-Treat, as well
as some pumpkin related competitions. Please see the
attached flyer for more information.

We hope you will consider joining us, as we look forward to
celebrating in a safe and fun manner!



Stress-free Fundraising:

Please mark your calendars for the next stress-free fundraiser on Oct
19th at Lou Malnati's. Who doesn’t LOVE Lou Malnati's Pizza!! Also, no
need to cook dinner for that evening. WIN WIN!

*xx+Please remember that these local restaurants donate part of the
proceeds from these Benefit Nights to the Fairview South PTA *****

Did you know that you can be supporting the Fairview South PTA while
shopping on Amazon?! Click the link below to get started! Be sure to set
up all mobile devices, laptops, desktops, business accounts, etc
separately, as each one will need to have the Fairview South PTA as the
chosen charity.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/36-3881215
PTA Membership:

Also, please do not forget to show your support to the PTA by becoming
a member. While membership is not required to attend all events, it is
required to be a Room Parent/Guardian. It is also a requirement if you

are looking to become more involved and helping with some of the
planning for our school events.

You can sign up online through memberhub, or if you prefer to pay using
cash or a check, you can fill out the paper version.

https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store
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